Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITIES
South Florida Regional Transportation Authority
Notice of Receipt of an Unsolicited Proposal for a Parking Management System at Tri-Rail’s FLL and MIA Airport Stations

SFRTA has received and accepted for consideration an unsolicited proposal under the provisions of its Unsolicited Proposal Policy for the installation of a parking management system at Tri-Rail’s Fort Lauderdale and Miami Airport Stations, with no initial investment for SFRTA. SFRTA intends to evaluate this unsolicited proposal for further consideration. 
Pursuant to F.S. 255.065 (3)(b), other interested firms or other private entities are invited to submit their proposals in accordance with SFRTA’s Unsolicited Proposal Policy for simultaneous consideration. The Unsolicited Proposal Policy can be found at SFRTA’s website at www.tri-rail.com. Proposals must be clearly identified as “Proposal for a Parking Management System at Tri-Rail’s FLL and MIA Airport Stations” and be received by November 15, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. local time at the following address:
Mr. Robert Becker, Contract Specialist, South Florida Regional Transportation Authority, 801 N.W. 33 Street, Pompano Beach, FL 33064, Phone: (954)788-7909, Email: bids@sfrta.fl.gov.

Proposals received after this date/time shall be rejected. 

SFRTA is seeking proposals from qualified firms interested in delivering and implementing a fully automated License Plate Recognition (LPR) system to manage specified parking facilities at the Ft Lauderdale Airport Tri-Rail Station and the Miami Airport Tri-Rail Station, with no initial investment for SFRTA.
Proposals should include detailed description of planned method to track vehicles, method to accept payments, start-up costs to Contractor, and proposed revenues to SFRTA.
For questions regarding this advertisement and requests for copies of the received unsolicited proposal, contact Robert Becker at the phone number or e-mail address above. 
